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Inclusion of the Mexican Foreign Exchange Committee´s  
Public Registry in the  

Global Index of Public Registers  
 
 

On 29 May 2017, the Global Foreign Exchange Committee1 (“GFXC”) launched the 

Global Index of Public Registers (“Global Index”) to serve as a central reference point 

for demonstrated commitment to the FX Global Code.  

 

The Global Index will aggregate information from individual participating public 

registers that have been created in different jurisdictions currently involved in the 

adoption and implementation of the FX Global Code. Hence, the information of these 

public registers will be available in a single location.  

 

In the particular case of Mexico, the Mexican Foreign Exchange Committee decided 

to become part of this global effort. With this, all Statements of Commitment that are 

incorporated in its registry will also be reflected in the Global Index 

(https://www.globalfxc.org/global_index.htm).    
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